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Wednesday, December 13, 2017


Dear _____________________________:

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus the Christ:

My prayer is that this letter will find you in good health and that all things are well!  We have not seen you in worship in quite some time and have become concerned with your absence. We have attempted to contact you to make sure that you are okay, but have not been able to. So, if you have been experiencing hardship, please let us know.  The last thing we want to do is neglect the needs of one of our members.
	
If, however you are fine, and nothing is wrong, you have demonstrated by your absence (“attending the means of grace” such as worship service, bible study, Sunday school etc.) that you do desire to be a part of the African Methodist Episcopal Zion Church fellowship. As I’m sure you will agree, we need committed members to fulfill their obligations spiritually (attending means of grace and participating in the life of the body of Christ) and financially (general claims, tithes, and offering).

In accordance with our Book of Discipline on December 11, 2017, we will be changing your membership to probationary status. On December 11, 2017, your name will be removed from the church roll, if we have not heard from you. If you desire to reinstate your membership, you will need to set up an appointment with the Pastor prior to December 11, 2017.  Also, if you have united with another church, please inform us so that we can make the necessary adjustments to our membership rolls. Whether you are calling for hardship or reinstatement, please call 

	We pray that the blessings of the Lord will be upon you and your family, in whatever decision your journey takes you.

Sincerely in Christ,

The Pastor, Class Leaders and Official Family of the African Methodist Episcopal Zion Church

Cc: Stewards, Trustees 
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